
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILTIY COMMISSION  

 

OF OREGON 

 

UM 2011 

 

In the Matter of  

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 

OREGON 

Generic Capacity Investigation 

 

NOTICE OF  CHANGE OF DATE - 

STAFF WORKSHOP 

 

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon announces the rescheduling of an upcoming staff 

workshop in this docket as follows: 

 

DATE: February 11, 2020 

TIME: 8:30 am to 12:00 pm 

LOCATION: OPUC Hearing Room  

Beardsley Building, 1st Floor 

201 High St SE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

 

DATE: Friday, April 17, 2020 

TIME: 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

LOCATION: OPUC Hearing Room  

Beardsley Building, 1st Floor 

201 High St SE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

The following conference call line has also been established for 

the April 17, 2020 workshop: 

 

Phone Number: 1-866-390-1828   Access code: 2252868#.  



 

 

 

Staff will circulate an agenda prior to the workshop.  

 

There is no need to RSVP. The meetings are open to the public. All interested parties should be 

sure they are on the UM 2011 Service List to ensure receipt of future announcements.  

 

If you have questions, please contact Nicholas Colombo at 503-871-5486 or 

nicholas.colombo@state.or.us. 

mailto:nicholas.colombo@state.or.us

